
• Q: Could you provide a little more information about the ongoing survey work, 
especially regarding the timing and who is leading that effort?  

We received a 2025 CLG grant to complete this survey work and the award for 
this is on October 1st.  We have contracted with Ron Sladek, Tatanka Historical 
Associates.  The scope of the project is linked on the webpage here.  He was 
originally going to start on this survey work, this month, but had some back trouble 
and was delayed.  We were unsure if the CLG Grant was going to come through, as it 
had ties to the federal budget, but it has.  So, things are just a bit later than we first 
anticipated.  Weather permitting, Ron is hopeful to get the bulk of the survey work 
done this fall, early winter.  He had said he could provide a memo on his findings 
(December2025-January 2026) to help with the initial stages of the Design 
Standards.  Then, he would have the final report next spring/summer.   

 

https://townofcrestedbutte.colorado.gov/sites/townofcrestedbutte/files/documents/Tatanka%20Preliminary%20Scope%20and%20Cost%20-%20Crested%20Butte%20Early%20Recreaton%20Era%20Survey.pdf

